Gage, Hannah

From: Gilliam, Allen

Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 2:13 PM

To: russellville megan jones; russellville randy bradley; russellville larry collins

Cc: Gage, Hannah; Ramsey, David; Yates, Adam; Leamons, Bryan; Anderson, Alan;
McWilliams, Carrie

Subject: AR0021768_City Corps Russellville Dec 30 2016 approval of modified Pretreatment
Program replacing TBLL Section C_20170104

Attachments: City Corp.gif

Megan,

City Corp’s request for a modification (10 Mb) to its Pretreatment Program has been approved (12/30/16) and
downloaded onto ADEQ’s website as part of your previously approved Pretreatment Program replacing “Section C—
Technically Based Local Limits”. The below (and attachment) also satisfies City Corp’s permit compliance schedule by
“submit(ting): (2) a technical evaluation revising current TBLLs...within 12 months of the effective date of this permit”.

This modification will be incorporated (by date) into your NPDES permit at an as-yet determined date.
Thank you for your comprehensive submittal and patience with this office’s scrutiny,

Allen Gilliam

ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator

501.682.0625

E/NPDES/NPDES/Pretreatment/Programs



/ \ 205 W 3 Place P.O. Box 3186

C I TY Co RP Russellville, AR 72811-3186
Office (479) 968-2105

RUSSELLVILLE WATER & SEWER Fax (479) 968 3265

December 28, 2016

Caleb Osborn, Associate Director

Office of Water Quality

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, Arkansas 72118-5317 ECE VS ?%
DEC 3¢ 201 éﬁ
RE: Request for Modified Pretreatment Program Approval /4/%3/‘0 3l ) \

A

Mr. Osborne,

In reference to Permit No. AR0021768, AFIN 58-00105 Section B., City Corporation would like to submit the
attached documents for approval as an evaluation for the need technically based local limits for the City
Corporation Pretreatment Program and to include it into City Corporation’s Pretreatment Program as Section
6.0, Appendix C. By performing the evaluation, City Corporation has determined that technically based local
limits are not necessary at this time.

Please feel free to contact Megan Jones, Environmental Compliance Supervisor at (479) 968-2080 ext. 231 if
you have any questions or concerns regarding Appendix C: Technically Based Local Limits document or the
Supplemental TBLL excel file.

Sincerely,

Steve Mallet
Chief Executive Officer

cc: Larry Collins
Randy Bradley
Megan Jones
David Ramsey, ADEQ NPDES ICIS Coordinator
Alan Anderson, ADEQ NPDES Enforcement Analyst
File



